
As a resident of unit 661 Maushop Village, New Seabury, Mass. I strongly urge you to support 
Governor Romney's Ocean Management Task Force Recommendations. Please protect one of 
the most beautiful bodies of water in the United States. It is a treasure for us and future 
generations 
 
AiliBali@aol.com 


